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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

15.           Favor Karen A Eyres

Shona  Ganguly

Oppose Dakota  Kelley The allocation of $125,000  for  a subject matter expert is not required for the 
gender equity goal.  Los Angeles County employs a whole Human Resource 
Department which can easily meet the requirements of the gender equity 
goal.  

Also, the mission of the Women and Girls Initiative to establish Los Angeles 
County as a leader  in creating opportunities and improving outcomes for all 
women and girls is a discriminatory practice and should not be supported.  
The vision that Los Angeles County is a place where ALL women and girls 
are empowered to reach their full potential is a discriminatory practice against 
boys and men. 

 This is a 14th Amendment violation clearly stating that EVERYONE should 
have an equal opportunity.  Taxpayers money should never be used to fund 
discriminatory initiatives operated by the government. 

paul  burt Another blithe, frivolous waste of taxpayer funds!!

Item Total 4

Grand Total 4

As of: 7/10/2024 4:00:05 PM


